
TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  
 

On October 5, 2022, the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following action: 
 

1. SP 22-003: Special Permit for Accessory Apartment at 57 LaSalette Drive, Applicant: 

Craig and Sandra Dunlop. APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

2. SP 22-005: Special Permit for Adaptive Reuse of an Agricultural Building (modification of 

SP 15-002) at 313 Allen Hill Road to replace a 25’ x 40’ storage building, Applicant: 

Brooklyn Self Storage. APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

 

 

Please publish October 19, 2022 

 
 


